
 FEBRUARY 21, 2022 VOSE NEWS 

 SNOWFLAKE PACK 

 Our Snowflake Pack went out last week! Call or stop by to 
 see if it’s back and ready to borrow; snowshoes, a little 
 light reading and some hot cocoa to warm you up after 
 some time in the snow ☃ ❄ ☃ ❄ . Come to Vose and 
 borrow the pack for up to a week! 



 ON EXHIBIT AT  VOSE FOR 
 ONE MORE WEEK 

 Union resident Christina Goosens Manahan; herbalist, 
 sacred farmer, Reiki master and Lyme practitioner shares 
 her holistic healing tonics, tinctures and elixirs from 
 Spellbound Farm. On exhibit at Vose Library  through The 
 month of February ❤ 💜🧡💚💙🤎 



 VALENTINE’S DAY CARDS FOR 
 LOCAL NURSING HOME 

 Thank you to everyone that created and brought in 
 Valentine’s Day cards for this event. They were a huge hit! 

 Thank you, 
 Team Vose 



 TECH TUESDAY 
 Questions about a new device? Phone, tablet, or laptop 
 questions? Come to Tech Tuesday! 

 Tuesday, March 1st  is our next Tech Tuesday from 6-8pm. 
 We're here to help with your technology. Bring along your 
 questions, devices, and concerns. 

 Give us a call (207-785-4733) or email 
 (  librarian@voselibrary.org  ) in advance so we'll be  sure to 
 have the right resources on hand. 



 MARCH STORYTIME 

 Saturday, March 5, 2022 starting at 10:30. 
 Come listen to a seasonal story in the children’s room. As 
 always, this will be a family-friendly, conversation-rich 
 opportunity to enjoy a picture book or two. Mask wearing 
 is required inside Vose Library at this time. FMI, please 
 call the library at 207-785-4733 or email 
 debra@voselibrary.org 

mailto:debra@voselibrary.org


 STORYWALK® 

 Our new STORYWALK® is ready for you to come and see! 
 Walk our Nature Trail and see what  The Iciest, Diciest, 
 Scariest Sled Ride Ever!  looks like. 



 Vose or Virtual  Wednesday Series 
 Wednesday, Feb 23, 2022 

 Wendy from Guini Ridge Farm shares “New Plant 
 Varieties, So How Did They Do That?” Basics of Plant 
 Breeding (Zoom only). Wednesday, Feb 23, 2022 at 7pm 
 Call (207-785-4733), email (  librarian@voselibrary.org  ) or 
 stop by Vose Library so we can send you a Zoom 
 registration link. 

mailto:librarian@voselibrary.org


 BEANSTACK READING CHALLENGE 
 COMING SOON 

 Beanstack is a way to keep track of books that you’ve read 
 in a digital format- Computer, iPhone, iPad, or tablet. Vose 
 Library is partnered with Maine State Library to encourage 
 patrons to participate in Reading Challenges. The next one 
 begins on March 5, 2022. Want to learn more about 
 Beanstack? Want to sign up before it begins? 

 Vose Library Patrons go to  maine.beanstack.org  to create 
 an account and sign up for the challenge.  Give us  a call 
 207-785-4733, email us (  librarian@voselibrary.org  ),  or 
 come to the March 1st Tech Tuesday from 6-8 if you need 
 help with creating your account. 

http://maine.beanstack.org/
mailto:librarian@voselibrary.org


 REGULAR HOURS AT VOSE 
 Tuesday 10-6pm 

 Wednesday 10-3pm 
 Friday 10-6pm 

 Saturday 9-noon 


